Sachem Central School District

Sagamore Middle School

September 2024
Dear Sagamore Parents/Guardians:

The Sagamore Middle School Open School Nights are September 24th at 6 pm for grade 6
and September 26th at 6 pm for grades 7 & 8.

This night gives you an opportunity to meet your child’s teachers and learn about the course
curricula. Teachers will outline their academic and behavioral expectations for your child and
share methods of communication. If you have specific questions about your child, please
contact the teacher or school counselor during school hours to discuss progress and address
concerns.

You will begin the evening in your child’s period 1 class with each period lasting 8 minutes. You
will follow your child’s A day schedule this evening. Please access your child’s schedule on the
e-school Parent Portal prior to open school night. During your child’s lunch period please visit
administration in the auditorium to learn about the district’s policies as well as learn about
NWEA.

The Sagamore PTSA will continue their membership drive during these evenings. Membership
tables will be set up so please stop by. They will also be selling Sagamore/Sachem labeled
clothing and other items as fundraisers. They truly are a partner in your child’s education and |
sincerely encourage you to become a member.

Parking will be limited and a large turnout is anticipated. Overflow parking will be in the fields by
the gym once the lot fills.

Sincerely,
Lisa Johnson Matt Perlongo Ralph Carusillo
Principal Assistant Principal Assistant Principal
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